
ART HISTORY Credit Transfer Approval Form
To be filled out  !" returning from studying away

It is the student’s responsibility to contact the Department Chair for a meeting by October 1 (for those 
who studied in the Spring Semester) or February 15 (for those who studied in the fall semester). Along 
with this form, students must also bring to the meeting syllabi and evidence of coursework from the 
courses they wish to receive credit from.

Name of Student:

Bowdoin Class Year:

Program and Semester:

This course has been accepted for general credit by Bowdoin and appears on Degree Progress in
Polaris (circle one): Yes No

Bowdoin 


